
 

 

 

 

 

The time is almost here for Coldfair Green’s annual summer fete and 

this year we need your child’s help. To help promote the summer fete, 

we need to put up posters so that people in the community know when 

and where the fete is taking place. We are hoping to have lots of 

different stalls and games including a cake stall, Splat the Rat, hair 

braiding, BBQ and much more.  

The competition is open to all children at the school and there will be 2 

categories- EYFS/KS1 and KS2. The chosen design from each category 

will be published as posters and the winner from each category will 

receive a £5 book token.  

To enter the competition the design must include the information below 

and each entry will cost 50p. The design must be A4 size and clearly 

have the child’s name and class on the back. 

 

Date- 7th July 2018 

Time- 1300- 1600hrs 

Where- Coldfair Green Primary School 

Title- Summer fete 

All entries must be returned to the office by Tuesday 5th June with the 

50p entry fee. 

Entries will be judged and winners announced on Friday 8th June. 

Enjoy creating and good luck. 

Thank you for your support 

PTA 


